
 
 

 

11/12/12 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Your child participates in a program called iPass (also referred to as iLearn) during their math class 

period one hour per week.  We wanted to let you know that this program is available online at 

www.ilearnmath.com and can be done anywhere that your child has access to a computer and 

internet.  Your child will need to use the same username and password that he/she uses at school to 

log-in. 

 

About the Program 

iPASS stands for an "Individual Prescription for Achieving State Standards," which reflects two of its 

most important features:  

1. It is prescriptive at a very detailed level - that is, instruction is matched to the specific concept 

and skill deficits of individual students.  

2. It is mastery-based, which means students achieve mastery of each standard as a prerequisite 

for progress through the program.  

It is a fully-automated, web-based math curriculum and instruction system that provides 

individualized instruction to meet the identified needs of each student. The curriculum is highly aligned 

with the recommendations of the National Math Advisory Panel and covers all the core concepts 

necessary for success in elementary grades, middle grades as well as Algebra or Integrated Math in 

High School.  

 

If you have any questions about this program or need assistance accessing the program at home, 

please contact your child’s math teacher or myself. 

 

Sincerely, 

Donna Colley 

Donna Colley 

Math Specialist 

Franklin Middle School 

http://www.ilearnmath.com/

